INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM
COMMENTING AGENCIES

DEBBIE BAUMAN, Transportation Development

SHABIH RIZVI, Transit & Parking Department

STEVE MONTIEL, Council of Governments

LYNN MAZUR, AMAFCA

STEVE SINK, APD Crime Prevention

JAY LEE EVANS, Open Space Division

RAY SANCHEZ, Fire Department

DAVID KILPATRICK, Zoning Enforcement Inspector
STEPHANI WINKLEPLECK, Neighborhood Coordination
DANIEL ARAGON, Public Service Company of New Mexico
PATRICK SANCHEZ, New Mexico Gas Company

APRIL WINTERS, Albuquerque Public Schools

MICHELE RAMIREZ, CenturyLink

MIKE MORTUS, Comcast Cable

RAY GOMEZ, Middle Rio Grande Conservancy District (MRGCD)
SUZANNE BUSCH, Environmental Health

Your comments on the following case(s) are requested. Board hearing date:

PROJECT # 100095712
Wednesday, June 12, 2013

Comments must be received by:

Wednesday, June 5, 2013

If comments are not received by this date, “no comments” will be listed on the staff
report. Attached are copies of the requests.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 924-3946 or agomez@cabq.gov



